

THE CORPORATION OF DELTA Office of The Mayor, Lois E. Jackson



July 28, 2017

Vanessa Heim, Strategic Development Manager Brenco Industries Ltd. 10030 River Way, Nordel Business Park Delta, BC V4G 1M9

Dear Ms. Heim,

Thank you for your letter of June 13, 2017 and the very thoughtful gift, to commemorate Canada's 150th Birthday.

In honour of Canada's 150th Confederation, this unique piece is on display in the Council Chamber, in front of my chair, for all to enjoy during meetings of Delta Council and Public Hearings for the remainder of 2017.

Thank you again for this special gift. I have asked my staff to arrange a time for myself and Mr. George V. Harvie, Chief Administrative Officer, to meet with you and visit the Brenco facility.

With my best wishes, I remain.

Yours truly

Lojs E. Jackson

Mayor

cc: George V. Harvie, Chief Administrative Officer